
Summer session for Ballet 5A students: June 14th -August 7th 

Summer Session for Ballet 5A Students (current Ballet 4A students advancing on to 
Ballet 5A) Students advancing on to Ballet 5A and pre-pointe are required to attend the 
summer lessons and the summer intensive. If a 5A student is unable to make this 
commitment and is unable to attend make up classes for lessons/intensives missed the 
student will not be permitted to move into the 5A program. 

Ballet 5As will begin pre-pointe conditioning class during the summer lessons. This will be taken 
in regular flat ballet shoes and a Thera band will be needed.  The qualified dancers will need 
pointe shoes for the 2021-2022 (January) season. We will organize pointe shoe fittings for each 
individual 5A dancer at Opening Night prior to their first pointe class in January. Look for an 
e-mail about these fittings in late December.  5A dancers who are not recommended to get 
pointe shoes until a later date will be notified.  

Summer Lessons 

June 14th-July 10th ​and​ July 26th -August 7th 

Ballet 5A: Tuesday 4:30-6:00pm 6:00-6:30pm (pre) Pointe Conditioning 

  Thursday 4:30-6:00pm 

   Saturday 9:00-10:30am 

  

 ​Summer Intensive 

Monday July 12th-Thursday, July 15th: 9:30-3:00pm 

Monday July 19th​h​-Thursday, July 22nd: 9:30-3:00pm 

  

Students will attend daily ballet, pre- pointe, stretch, character, ballet stories, hip hop, theatre, 
modern and jazz classes.  Each student will need a white camisole leotard, pink footless tights, 
ballet shoes, pointe shoes, and water bottle.  Jazz shoes/pants are optional. Lunch will be held 
and students will need to pack their own lunch and drink. 

  

Optional Summer Tap classes: Mondays 5:30-6:00pm June 14th, 21st​,​ and 28th: $35 added to 
your total. Please email Ellen by March 15​th​ to register. Any registration for extra tap after March 
15​th​ will add $50 to your total. 



  

  

Summer ballet tuition: 

$100 will be automatically charged to your account on February 15th 

$250 will be auto deducted/charged on June 1​st​, July 1​st​, and August 1​st​. 

  

You do not need to register for the Summer Ballet 5A program. Your child will automatically be 
registered. 

  

If your child is NOT going to attend the Ballet 5A summer program please notify us by February 
10​th​ to avoid being charged. Please email tara@newalbanyballet.com. Please note advancing to 
the Ballet 5A program for the 2021-2022 season does require attendance in the Summer Ballet 
5A program.  

 


